
 
 
 
 

GOT  WIRES? 
 
 

 
 

Here’s one solution to the potential hazard of overhead wires in scrap 
yards. Our friends at Keywell have attached power line warning markers to 
the lines in their yards where a crane might come into contact with the wire. 
These markers are identical to the ones you’ve seen around airports and 
hospitals to warn aircraft of overhead power line hazards. It’s an innovative 
way to reduce this common hazard. 
 
 
If you’ve devised a unique way to reduce or eliminate hazards in your operation, I’d like to hear about 
it. Send your ideas to: joebateman@isri.org.  
 
 
This e-mail was produced by the Institute of Scrap  
Recycling Industries, Inc. For more information, visit  
us on the Web at www.ISRI.org 
For comments or suggestions about For Your Safety,  
e-mail  joebateman@isri.org  
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